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William Kelly

From: Sean Moriarty <scmoriarty@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, 28 June 2019 1:44 PM
To: William Kelly
Subject: Re: Superannuation Fund - Pension for 2019

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Bill 
 
I put in an extra super contribution of 15000 on 28 June 2019.  Also withdrew 15000 as pension on the same day 
 
Regards Sean 
 
 

On 26 Jun 2019, at 8:12 pm, William Kelly <wkelly@ktag.com.au> wrote: 
 
Hi Sean and Cass 
  
Just a reminder that Sean needs to withdraw a minimum pension of $13,140 before 30 June 2019.  The 
maximum pension allowed is $32,838. 
  
If you are unsure as to how much has been withdrawn since 1 July 2018, please let me know as soon as 
possible.  You may need to email the transactions from 1 April 2019 to date. 
  
Kind regards 
Bill 
  
William (Bill) Kelly | Director CA CTA 
  
Kelly Tax Accounting Pty Ltd 
PO Box 4240 | St Lucia South Qld 4067 
  
Tel: +61 7 3839 4949 | Mob: 0403 186 194 
wkelly@ktag.com.au | www.ktag.com.au 
  
This document is private and confidential.  If you received this document in error, please forward it back to me and 
delete.  Thank you for your co-operation. 
  
Liability limited under a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 

 


